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With polar ice melting and worsening wildfires, droughts and other extreme weather 

events, it is time to take serious steps like those proposed in this bill to reduce 

greenhouse gas emissions. Every year I dread the approach of summer and the 

threat of damaging or deadly fires, heatwave and drought that come with it. The 

widespread fires in 2020 and the deadly heatwave in 2021 were a wake up call for 

me. They should be viewed as a warning by my elected representatives, too!  


